
 

 

 
 

AVIATION BOARD BACKGROUND LETTER 
 
Aviation Board Meeting Date: August 22, 2022 
 
To:   Chair Richmond and Aviation Board Members 
 
Cc:    Mitch Reynolds, Mayor 
 
From:   Ian Turner, Airport Director 
 
Subject:  22-1072 – Mississippi Valley Conservancy Change Receptacle 2022 
 
Summary:   
 This item approves a license allowing the Mississippi Valley Conservancy to place a 
Change Receptacle in the Airport Terminal Building for donations for a period of one year, 
with two one-year options. 
 
Previous Action: 
 Aviation Board approved item 20-0798 in 2020 and item 18-0857 in 2018.  
 
Background: 
 The Mississippi Valley Conservancy requested the La Crosse Regional Airport to 
allow them to place a change collection receptacle in the security checkpoint in 2018. The 
item was approved. This item seeks to allow this arrangement to continue. 
  
Financial Implications: 
 There is no financial implication to the airport. 
 
Stakeholder Process: 
 This item is presented to the Aviation Board.  
 
Alternatives: 
 This item could be denied and the change receptacle would be removed. 
 
Staff Recommendation: 
 It is the recommendation of staff to approve this item. 
 
Attachments: 
 Mississippi Valley Conservancy License for Change Receptacle 


